
 

Reminders 

 Please continue to 

regularly check your 

child’s head for head lice.  

 

 Please be considerate of 

our neighbours when 

parking outside the 

school. Thank you. 

 

When collecting your  child at 

the end of the day, please use 

the pedestrian gate and side 

access. 

The double vehicular access 

gates will now be closed to 

prevent children running straight 

into the road. 

Swimming 

 

From Tuesday 30th April, 

Class 1 will be going  

swimming. Any children with 

long hair will need to wear a 

swimming cap. Boys should 

wear trunks or close-fitting 

swim shorts (no board  

shorts). 

Earrings must be removed– 

please note, staff are not 

permitted to do this. 

Children wishing to wear 

goggles will need written 

permission from parents. 

Diary Dates 

 
Wednesday 10th-Y5/6 Boys Football 

Thursday 11th– 9.30-Easter Service at All 

Saints 

–2.00-Easter Activities 

3.30—School Closes for Easter 

 

 

 

Monday 29th April– School opens 

Wednesday 1st May—PTFA Meeting at 

4.00pm 

Thursday 2nd- Reception & Y6—Height 

& Weight check 

Friday 3rd– Y4/5 Visit to Great Grounds 

(TBC) 

Monday May 6th—Closed for May Day 

Friday May 17th—Y5 Transition visit to 

The Cheadle Academy 

Friday May 24th—School closes for Half 

Term 

Monday 3rd June—School opens and 

Y6 go to Standon Bowers OEC 

Growing in faith and learning 

School Meals 

 

Please note; From Monday 

29th April, the cost of a 

school meal will be £2.30 per 

day ( £11.50 per week). 

Dinner money should be paid 

at the beginning of the week 

and handed into the office in 

an envelope or purse that is 

labelled with your child’s 

name. 

 If you believe that you may 

be eligible for free school 

meals, please apply online at 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/

education/

educationalawardsbenefits/

FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-

Online.aspx 

or speak to Mrs Massey. 

Peripatetic Music Lessons 

Mr Prescott will not be in school 

this week as we will be 

soooooo busy with our Easter 

Activities. 

Instrument lessons will start 

again on Thursday 30th April 

Fees remain at £30.00 per term. 

Farm School 

 

If anyone would like to help out over the 

Easter Holidays by either letting the  

animals out in the morning, or feeding & 

putting them away before dusk, we still 

have some slots available. Please speak 

to a member of staff. 

Thank you to all those who have already 

put their name down. We are extremely 

grateful. 
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Forest School 

Years 4 & 5 will continue to go to 

Forest School on Friday mornings next 


